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Our February meeting consisted mostly of a discussion on our up com-
ing rally. Tom Fuchs, reported on a KOA campground thathe felt would be
an ideal place to hold our rally, and best of all the owners wauld wel-
come us, as well he felt the facilities were just what we are looking
for.

Since that meeting, Tom, Ace, Anne, and myself went gput, and talked
with the owners, and got all the needed information, including price,
which we'll discuss at the meeting. ’

The patch, the majority of the members voted for to have for our
rally has been ordered. The patches should arrive within six to nine
weeks, from the date of the order.

Also, at the last meeting it was decided our club would make up a
scrap book consisting of letters of recommendation, and pietures of
club activities donated by the members. If your-have anwthing you care
to donate to our scrap book, please bring it to the meeting.

The treasurer, Anne Freeman, has notified me that there are a few
of the members that have not as yet paid thelr dues. If you are one of
the members that are delinquent on your dues, please mail her a check,
or bring it té the meeting. She would like to get her records to date.

It was voted on that our club have another contest this year, which
will be handled by myself. The awards will be for as followss

LONG DISTANT RIDER ~ Your odometer reading is to be turned into me
beginning March 1, 1976, and no later than the March meeting, to be
eligible to compete. The mileage contest will run until Nov. 1, 1976,
which your ending odometer reading must be turned into me.

MOST STATES VISITED: This must be substantiated by a post card saet
to me, a gas receipt or a traffic ticket, or a picture with a sign post
designatidp the state.

MOST EVENTS: This includes all rallies, and our own club events, such
ascampouts, rides, and picnics. I will keep an attendance list on all.

Event for the month of March is, The Spaghetti dinner, sponsered
by the Western Reserve BMW Club, to be held March 27, 1976, For further
details contact, President Freeman, or myself.

Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 9, 1976 at the usual
place and time. ( The home of the Boyd's, 4015 Megregor Lane at 8 PM.)

Without your suport we're nothing!!!iflittiryriratty

Liz Smith
Secretary



